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“SMILING, CARING AND LEARNING TOGETHER ON A JOURNEY WITH GOD” 

  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you may know, on Tuesday 6th February we will be celebrating Safer Internet Day in school. On 

this day, the children will complete learning activities based around the theme ‘Inspiring change? 

Making a difference, managing influence and navigating change online’.  

In addition, the UK Safer Internet Centre have produced some guidance for parents and carers linked 

to internet safety. Please use this link for further support and information - Parents and carers - UK 

Safer Internet Centre 

Thank you. 

 

Mimi Adlam 

Deputy Headteacher 

Nyewood CE Infant School 
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